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Willow Woods Learning Center

Bus Policy
· Children riding the bus from WWLC to school should arrive by 8:00am.
· A staff member will put all school-age children on the bus.
· A staff member will be responsible for the arrival of the bus in the afternoon.
· If a child is unaccounted for:

· The staff member will notify the director immediately.
· The director will call the school and then the parent in order to find the missing child.
· It is the parent’s responsibility to notify WWLC if their child will not be riding the bus from school to WWLC.
· WWLC staff will do everything possible to ensure a safe departure and arrival of your school-age child.
· WWLC will not be held responsible for your child boarding the bus at school or during the actual bus trip.
Thank you
Leslie & Megan
14215 92 Highway

Platte City, MO  64079

(816) 858-5437
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